
Governors State University
OPUS Open Portal to University Scholarship

Weekly Team Update Center for Performing Arts

6-18-2010

Weekly Team Update, 2010-06-18
Center for Performing Arts

Follow this and additional works at: http://opus.govst.edu/cpa_updates

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the Center for Performing Arts at OPUS Open Portal to University Scholarship. It has
been accepted for inclusion in Weekly Team Update by an authorized administrator of OPUS Open Portal to University Scholarship. For more
information, please contact opus@govst.edu.

Recommended Citation
Center for Performing Arts, "Weekly Team Update, 2010-06-18" (2010). Weekly Team Update. Paper 1.
http://opus.govst.edu/cpa_updates/1

http://opus.govst.edu?utm_source=opus.govst.edu%2Fcpa_updates%2F1&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://opus.govst.edu/cpa_updates?utm_source=opus.govst.edu%2Fcpa_updates%2F1&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://opus.govst.edu/cpa?utm_source=opus.govst.edu%2Fcpa_updates%2F1&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://opus.govst.edu/cpa_updates?utm_source=opus.govst.edu%2Fcpa_updates%2F1&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://opus.govst.edu/cpa_updates/1?utm_source=opus.govst.edu%2Fcpa_updates%2F1&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:opus@govst.edu


Weekly	Team	Update	Weekly	Team	Update	––		June	18,	2010June	18,	2010		

IA Team Outing 

Thursday, June 24Thursday, June 24  
1:30 pm1:30 pm--  5 pm5 pm  

Monee ReservoirMonee Reservoir  

Fun...Family...Games...Canoeing...Food 
Bring a dish to share.  Forward your info to Myisha by Monday, June 21.  
Monee Reservoir is located at 27341 Ridgeland which is west of Route 50 
and south of Pauling Road, 2 miles south of Monee. 

IA Team members came together to help me “stuff” 1,000 
envelopes with this year’s CPA  personalized subscriber letters 
and order forms.  An additional 6,000 generic letters were sent 
out to CPA patrons.  Orders are already coming in as a result 
of these mailings!  Thank you to Burt, Gina, Kathy, Joan, and 
Cheri.   

Message from Mary Rothenberg,  
CPA Administrative Coordinator 

Will Roe Teacher’s Expo 
At Lockport High School 

Kathleen and Burt with the CPA Display 

Geoff with the NMSP Display 

Opera Up Close Grant 
Board Member and tenor 
with the Chicago Lyric 
Opera, John Concepcion, 
announced that the Home-
wood Rotary Club awarded 
a $500 grant to support the 
CPA Opera Up Close series. 

Check This Out 

Click on The Wedding Singer logo and enjoy  
the music!   

To sit in the shade on a fine day To sit in the shade on a fine day 
and look upon verdure is the most and look upon verdure is the most 
perfect refreshment.perfect refreshment.  ~Jane Austen~Jane Austen  
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